
6 Courtauld Way Campsie Industrial Estate, Campsie, Eglinton, BT47 3DN
Office: 02871811611

Vehicle Features

2 x 12V socket (1 x front / 1 x luggage compartment), 4 x USB
charge port (Front: one for C-type & one for USB / Rear: 2 x C-
type), 12.3inch Curved driver display screen, 12.3inch Curved
touchscreen navigation with free 7-year Kia Connect services,
21inch Alloy wheels, 60:40 split remote folding rear seats, 360
Around view monitor, All-round electric windows with auto up &
down function, Alloy pedals, Ambient lighting, Augmented reality
head-up display, Auto-dimming rear-view mirror, Black side sill
moldings, Black suede bucket seats with neon green stitching,
Blind-spot collision avoidance assist (BCA) with rear-cross traffic
assist (RCTA) & safe exit assist (SEA), Blind-spot view monitor,
Body coloured door garnish, Body coloured exterior flush door
handles - automatic, Deluxe door scuff plates, Drive mode
integrated control, Drive mode select, Dual automatic air
conditioning, Dual LED headlights with adaptive driving beam,
Dual motor with 577BHP, Ecall, Electrically folding adjustable &
heated door mirrors with integrated LED indicator lights,
Electronic controlled suspension, Electronic limited slip differntial
(eLSD), Electronic parking brake (EPB) with auto hold function,
Engine start/stop button with smart entry system, Forward
collision avoidance assist (FCA) - city/pedestrian/cyclist/junction
turning, Forward collision avoidance assist (FCA) - junction
crossing, Free 7-year Kia Connect services, Front parking
sensors, GT-Line exterior styling, GT exterior styling, Heated
front seats, Heated front seats and heated steering wheel,
Heated steering wheel, Heat pump, High gloss black beltline,
High gloss black door mirrors, Highway driving assist 2 (HDA2),
LED headlights rear lights and daytime running lights, Meridian
premium sound system with 14 speakers & active sound design

Kia EV6 77.4 kWh GT | 2024
EX DEMO - GT AWD - 577BHP

Miles: 5689
Fuel Type: Electric
Transmission: Automatic
Colour: White Pearl
Body Style: Sport utility vehicle
Reg: AVI3323

£44,950 
 

Used Cars NI can take no responsibility for any errors which may appear in listings. Please confirm details with the seller when making an enquiry.



(ASD), Metal painted interior door handles, Navigation-based
smart cruise control with stop & go functionality, Neon green
painted brake calipers, Outer 2nd row heated seats, Parking
collision-avoidance assist (PCA), Premium paint, Rain sensing
front wipers, Rear parking sensors, Rear privacy glass, Rear
spoiler, Remote smart park assist (RSPA), Smart power tailgate,
Solar glass windshield, Steering wheel mounted controls, Tyre
mobility kit (TMK), Vehicle-2-load (3.5kW power outlet),
Ventilated front seats, Wireless mobile phone charger
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